
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Welcome to Tadcaster Grammar School 

 We are looking forward to welcoming your child into Year 7 in September 2023. 

 Our  transi�on days  will be held on  Wednesday 5th  and Thursday 6th July  where 
 your child will have the opportunity to spend two whole days with us in school. 
 During these days they will get a first-hand experience of what it is like to be a 
 student at TGS and begin to find their way around.  On the evening of  Thursday 6th July  you and your 
 child are invited to our Transi�on Evening where you will meet their Year Leader,  Pastoral Leader  and 
 other key people in school. 

 Please check out our transi�on page on our website 
 (  h�ps://sites.google.com/tgs.starmat.uk/tgs-year-6-into-7-transi�on/home  ), 
 where you will find le�ers that need ac�on and useful informa�on 
 https://tgs.starmat.uk/parents/consent-and-application-forms/  .  The website will be updated 
 periodically over the next few months, so please check it regularly. You can also follow us on Twi�er and 
 Facebook. 

 Student Record Form 
 The Student Record Form needs to be completed online by  Monday 17th April,  this will include providing 
 us with contact details, emergency contacts details and medical informa�on. You can find a link to all the 
 consent and applica�on forms (including the student record form) on the transi�on webpage.  LINK 

 Equipment for lessons in Key Stage 3 
 Every day, students are required to bring 

 pencil case  glue s�ck 

 pens  protractor 

 pencils  pair of compasses 

 pencil sharpener  eraser 

 highlighter  CASIO fx-83GT X scien�fic 
 calculator 

 Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc 
 Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB 

 (01937) 833466 ¦  www.tgs.starmat.uk 
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 Please find a�ached a welcome le�er  for your child from the transi�on team at Tadcaster Grammar 
 School, there is a link to a google form in the le�er which needs comple�ng by  Monday 17th April 

 If you have any urgent queries about transi�on, please contact Nici Clarke (transi�on@tgs.starmat.uk). We 
 look forward to you joining the TGS family. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Mrs Knapton                                                                                   Ms N Clarke 

 Assistant Headteacher                                                                  Transi�on Lead 


